
July 14, 2021 

Mr. Patrick Cullen, Division Director 
Deputy Drain Commissioner 
Wayne County Department of Public Services 
Environmental Services Division 
3600 Commerce Court 
Wayne, MI  48184 

Re: Revised Facility Inclusion Request Application 
For the Riverview Land Preserve 

Dear Mr. Cullen: 

On behalf of the Riverview Land Preserve (RLP), Cornerstone Environmental Group, LLC, a wholly 
owned subsidiary of Tetra Tech (Tetra Tech) is submitting this revised Application for a Facility 
Inclusion Request submitted originally on January 6, 2021.  Your recent email (dated July 13, 2021) 
informed us of a misinterpretation on the Application page, which is hereby corrected and attached to 
this letter. 

On our original application we provided the current permitted capacity of the RLP.  The intent of the 
Application is to provide the total amended capacity in the Request.  We have therefore amended the 
application to include the total proposed capacity and trust that this will be acceptable. 

You stated in your email that the revision will not impact the current schedule for the 
Application/Request and public hearing scheduled for August 2, 2021 at 1:30 p.m.  We appreciate the 
information and the opportunity to correct our Application.   

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you have about this at 248-991-9592 (office) or 
517-881-1166 (mobile).     

Sincerely, 

CORNERSTONE ENVIRONMENTAL GROUP, LLC A TETRA TECH COMPANY

Jennifer Bowyer, P.E.  
Client Manager 

Enclosure: Revised Facility Inclusion Request Application 

cc: Jeff Dobek, Riverview Land Preserve Solid Waste Director, Asst. City Manager 
Doug Drysdale, City Manager, City of Riverview 
Randall Pentiuk, Pentiuk, Couvreur & Kobiljak 






